
Notice of Privacy Practices

Your Privacy is very important to Lenoir Family Dentistry. We 
promise to take every precaution to protect your rights to having your 
healthcare information secure. Our formal notice of privacy practice is 
located in the waiting area. You can read this while waiting for your visit. 
You are also entitled to a copy of our Notice of Privacy Practices, which will
be located at the receptionist area.

We also need to ask our patients how they wish to be notified about 
future appointments for check-ups and restorative treatment. Usually, we try 
calling our patients to confirm the appointments at least 24 hours in advance.
If we are unable to contact you, we will leave a message on your answering 
machine, with a family member, or a co-worker.

Please answer the following so that we may comply with your wishes 
concerning appointment notification:

1. Lenoir Family Dentistry may call my home, workplace to confirm 
future appointments.

____________YES____________NO

2. If I am not able to be reached, Lenoir Family Dentistry may leave a 
message with my family member, co-worker to confirm my 
appointments.

_____________YES____________NO

Patient / Guardian Signature:
________________________________________________
Date:
_______________________


